
The Honorable Mary A. McLaughlin 
United States District Court 
for the Eastern District of Pennsylvania 
U.S. Courthouse 
601 Market Street, Room #13614 
Philadelphia, PA 19106-1723 
 
Re: Andrew Mogilyansky 
 
Dear Judge McLaughlin: 
 
  My name is Ilya Volin. I'm a Biomedical Engineer specializing in the 
concept development of life supporting medical devices. I have worked as a lead 
specialist for Johnson & Johnson, Hill-Rom and Abbott. I am currently performing 
contract work in the same filed. 
  I met Andrew Mogilyansky five years ago. We immediately became very 
close friends. Andrew is a very bright person with outstanding ability to analyze 
practically any subject. We spent many hours discussing science, culture, politics and 
various philosophical aspects of modern life. He demonstrated not only highest level of 
his education and eruditeness, but always expressed his serious concerns in respect to 
lack of kindness and morality in different societies. He always took a position as a 
supporter. Not just a dreamer... but the person who is ready to develop a real and feasible 
plan of actions. 
  Andrew has successfully run a charity to benefit the victims of the tragedy 
in Beslan, Russia. 
  A few years ago I met a family from Beslan who were staying at 
Andrew’s house in Richboro. It was a handicapped girl and her parents. Andrew provided 
medical care for this 15-year old girl who became paralyzed after Beslan tragedy. He 
brought her and her parents to the USA and arranged for extensive medical treatment. 
The girl was confined to a wheel chair. And she had only two hopes - surgery and post 
surgery rehabilitation therapy in our country.  
  Andrew is a father of three. He is a loving caring father. Regardless of his 
tight business schedule he always spent a lot of time with children. Most of all I would 
like to mention about his outstanding relationship with his wife Oksana. They have been 
together for over ten years. They love and support each other to the full extent. These 
days, while taking care of three little kids and supporting Andrew in any way she can, 
Oksana is also managing all business issues. 
  I hope my letter has helped you to get to know Andrew a little better. 
Thank you very much for your time and consideration of my letter. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Ilya Volin 
Tel.: 215-882-3834 


